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IN MEMORIAM

A fund has been established for the
Harden family at the Northrup
Grumman Credit Union on the Plaza
level of MTA Headquarters. Employees
who wish to make a contribution can
make a deposit into account
#127835. Cards and letters sent c/o
Metro Café will be forwarded to the
Hardens.

MTA Family Suffers Loss of Child
Johnny Harden, a Metro Café grill
chef, and Stacy (Shepherd) Harden,
an MTA Customer Relations agent,
extend sincere thanks to all employees
who expressed condolences following
the recent death of their infant son,
Donavin.

Funeral services for Donavin Harden
will be held at 1:30 p.m., Wednesday, December 3, at Forest Lawn
Memorial Park, Covina Hills, 21300 Via Verde, Covina.

Born prematurely, Donavin had been hospitalized since his birth four
months ago.

He is survived by his parents, his sister Tayana, 6, and grandparents
Harold Shepherd, a TCU in MTA Building Services, and Barbara
Shepherd, a retired MTA stenographer.
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